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BRAUNSTON WOMENS INSTLTUTE, It's the rare occasion when you see your buffet supper
prepared for eating. That was our treat at the December meeting when we celebrated
the 60th anniversary since the formation of the Braunston W.I. Mrs. Giles

did a first class job of preparing the supper, and members an even better (if
possible) job of consuming the "goodies".

Our President (Mrs. Joan Wootten) was assisted in cutting the cake by founder member
Mrs. Menning and former President Mrs. Hyde,

Victory of the Darts team against Dast Haddon, but they lost against Lilbourne.

No meeting in January, but we meet on 3rd February to hear Mrs. Bowers talk on
Home Nursing.

BRAUNSTON VILLAGE GARDENS ASSOCTIATION. The Association has donated £25 to the Scouts,
Guides, Brownies and Cubs towards the repair and maintenance of the Den. This is part
of the profit made at the Annual Village Show, held last September. The remainder

of the money will be used to replace rose bushes in the Village rose beds.

BRAUNSTON PLAY GROUP, We would 1i ke to thank everyone who helped to make our
Christmas Coffee Morning so successful. We raised approximately £100. This money
will be used to purchase new equipment and to replace that which is worn out. We
also hope to send a donation to the Blue Peter Appeal.

BRAUNSTON EVENING CLASSES. Evening classes in Braunston have been very well supported
during the Autumn term, with the highest enrolment figures yet. We hope that classes
in the New Year will be as successful. Classes will begin on 12th January 1981

except for the weaving class vhich will commence on 5th January.

Monday ~  Dressmaking 7.15 - 9.15 p.m, Village Hall

- Weaving T30 = 9.30 p.m. Library
Tuesday -  Yoga 8.00 - 9.30 p.m. School
Wednesday -  Corndollies T.45 - 9.15 p.m, Library

- History of Braunston 8,00 - 9,30 p.m. School

-~  Keep Fit 8.00 - 9.00 p.m.  School
Thursday -  Croche t/Tatting/Macrame 7.30 - 9.30 p.m. Library

- Light Crafts 2.00 - 4.00 pem. Village Hall

Enrolment will be at the first meeting.
Enquiries about the above courses to Mrs. Shirley Grant (890763) or
Mrs. Janet McCarthy (890336)

VILLAGE NEWS SHEET. May we have a volunteer residing in the New Greenway area SWm
would be willing to deliver the News Sheet in their area. Please apply to the Editor,

VILLAGE NOTES, One of the most colourful of our local birds is the green Woodpecker,
with a bright red crown, a green body, and a yellow rump. It is more often seen ﬁﬁmﬁ
heard, giving a cry almost like a laugh. Many observers, on seeing this bird, believe
it to be a foreign visitor which has escaped from an aviary.

In the summer it usually haunts woodlands, where it hunts insects, During &me .
process the bird makes a noise resembling a pneumstic hammer on wood, At &ﬂwm time
of the year it will leave its woodland haunts to seek insects like ants in field or
garden.

Its feet are peculiar - each foot has four toes, two of which point forward wsm

the others backward, enabling the bird to grip bark or the crevises of trees in search
of insects. Its stumpy tail is used as the third leg of a tripod, helping the owner
to sit in comfort while clinging to a vertical tree trunk.

ARTICLES FOR THE FEBRUARY ISSUE MUST BE HANDED TO THE EDITOR ON OR BEFORE
JANUARY 21st 1981.
Duncan A. Gallie (Hon. Editor)
Alston House, Braunston.
Telephone Rugby 890200



